
 
DeKalb County Sheriff’s Merit Commission 

Meeting Minutes 
Saturday, November 1st, 2017 

 
 
The Merit Commission met on Wednesday, November 1st, with the following commissioners 
present at the meeting:  Chairman Gene Lane, and Commissioner Todd Walker.  Also present 
was Sheriff Roger Scott. 
 

1. The written exam was given at 5:30 p.m. with the following present: 
Chairman Gene Lane, and Commissioner Todd Walker.  Also present was Sheriff 
Roger Scott, Deputy Miller, Noe, Smetters, Bailey, Oltmanns and Taft.    

 
2.  The Oral interviews occurred on Saturday, November 11th.  Interview (closed – 

Personnel) 
The Commission with the assistance of a panel of assessors interviewed Deputy Miller, 
Noe, Smetters, Bailey, Oltmanns and Taft.    Commissioners Lane and Walker were 
present for the interviews.   Lt. Bomar was present, but was not part of the interview 
or scoring process. 
 
The Interviews began at 7:30 a.m.  A series of questions were asked to all candidates by 
the Assessors.  After the six interviews the Commission discussed and candidates and 
scored the interviews accordingly.   The scoring was based on 40% of the written score, 
50% of the oral scores and10% of the Sheriff’s points.   The following was the order of 
total ranking   
 

#1. Deputy Oltmanns  
#2. Deputy Taft   
#3. Deputy Smetters  
#4. Deputy Miller  
#5. Deputy Bailey  
#6. Deputy Noe    

 


